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Press Communiqué 

APPSC Chairman submits his resignation to the Governor 

 

The Chairman, Arunachal Pradesh Public Service Commission (APPSC) Shri Nipo Nabam 

called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) at Raj Bhavan, 

Itanagar at 5.40 PM on 14th October 2022 and submitted his resignation from the post of 

Chairman, Arunachal Pradesh Public Service Commission to the Governor.  

Shri Nabam has resigned as the APPSC Chairman.  

 

 

PRO to Governor 
Arunachal Pradesh 
ITANAGAR, October 14, 2022 

 


